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Pennock City Council Meeting 

Wednesday, November 14, 2018 

 

Pennock City Council held their regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, November 14, 2018 at 

7:00 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center.  The following members were present Mayor 

Kevin Crowley, Council members Jeff Arends, Bruce Bastin and Dave Miller.  Absent was 

Council member Mackenzie Laughlin.  Also, present was Donavan Peters and resident Laurie 

Maresch. 

Mayor Crowley called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m.  

Motion by Council member Miller to approve the Agenda with the addition of Christmas Lights 

under New Business; Council member Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

Motion by Council member Arends to approve the October 2nd Council minutes; Council 

member Bastin seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 
 

The bills were presented.  Motion by Council member Bastin to pay all the bills; Council 

member Miller seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

Deputy Jared Lange was not present for the sheriff’s report but did provide the report to Clerk 

Johnson.  For the month of October there were 51.25 hours. 

 

CITIZENS FORUM 

 

There was nothing. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Council member Miller inquired on how the dumping has been at the brush site. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Certify Unpaid Utilities - Council member Arends made a motion to certify $1233.10 in unpaid 

utility charges to be added to property taxes; Council member Bastin seconds the motion.  The 

motion passed. 

 

Christmas Lights – Mayor Crowley mentioned about looking into options on purchasing new 

Christmas Lights for the City to hang. 

 

Mayor Crowley mentioned that the Kandiyohi Men’s Club and Atwater Chamber will present 

the Holiday Express Eighteen-Wheeler on Thursday, December 13th at 8:15 p.m. at the Pennock 

Community Center.  Bring your family and come visit Santa Claus, Santa’s Elves and many 

Disney characters.  The Pennock Lions paid the fee for the Holiday Express to be able to 

participate in our Community and the Railsider’s 4-H Club will provide refreshments.   
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The Budget Review meeting is Tuesday, December 4th at 6:30 p.m., followed by the Council 

Meeting at 7:00 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center.   

 

Council member Bastin mentioned that he heard positive comments on the Spooky Dungeon. 

 

Clerk Johnson announced the Maintenance Employee Peters is now a licensed Wastewater 

Operator. 

 

Being no further business Council member Arends made a motion to adjourn the meeting; 

Council member Miller seconds the motion.  The motion passed.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:36 

p.m.  

 

Official minutes will be approved at the Tuesday, December 4, 2018 Council meeting. 

 

 

Dawn Johnson 

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 


